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Dear Folk

Please register my concern about Rob Pyne's proposal to alter the Queensland abortion laws. Far from being an
 improvement it presages an atrocious future for our country. Most foetuses are viable well before the gestation
 age proposed. Only a few seconds after a birth, killing the neonate is regarded as murder. A few seconds before
 this and we dare to change the word and call it 'abortion'. There is no reason to make present abortion laws
 worsened by the Pyne proposal.

Yours faithfully
Deryck Thomas
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